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St. Louis Business Journal Quotes Andrew Hogenson
on Paycheck Protection Program

April 30, 2020

Corporate and Business attorney Andrew Hogenson speaks with the St. Louis Business Journal clarifying
conditions of the federal Paycheck Protection Program to ensure borrowers avoid pitfalls in the article,
"Plenty of Potential Problems."
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